
 

  

  

Industry Call 

Please join us for our next Industry Call on Thursday, October 1st at 

10:00 am. 

Link to October 1 Call 

Meeting ID: 828 4581 2975 

Passcode: CHARR 

Telephonic: 

1-253-215-8782 

Passcode: 106734? 

  
ProStart: the Future Workforce of Alaska Hospitality  

If the future of Alaska hospitality is important to you, then keep 
reading!  

   

http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZA94-2B9RuiW1CBKlHxwvNvl-2FKBJVYvwz-2BY58DYJl2TkDNsQTzNjlVsZrkpzlDS33b39R7VVWu-2FdcgZfWMTJlT7gXzL9zVOOCUkUFguW6U6UbbznooGa1D9uhyZPjW9h-2FIRj6E581Xu7mi-2F-2Bv8AXq1XPx-2F2dktRyf6qUWDpihtipjC7CPZAOCsUtCtNXONp5uTw7ipN1DbICjSJ-2BoaVrMbz677In9DvXFwypgOdRtEzg-2BcZeTNtuptnEieuy1QGktYuhB15YlcSP6wS7X7-2BQBd3sM-3D3c7o_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIWMTWGx5ptAZGIpCJu6t8u46IR3aW5SOtRoXBr6H8oYqtt0GMmnJJOZUTUh55X2inN8gKFDv6A-2FQ66eiBud7o4TqBXyyTUHjmqCn8JrKLVUsFGu-2BLao2i7oEZflpeB9TUPO2tfJpw-2FcaEFeoIbC5oLI5yU953a6mxIZTdmYncEuGdCsyYnr9GECRJzlrXpCJ0A-3D


Did you know the Alaska CHARR Future Hospitality Leaders Program 
helps build an Alaskan-grown hospitality workforce?   

  
The ProStart program is a two-year high school curriculum developed 

by the National Restaurant Association Educational Foundation. 
Students learn a variety of aspects about the hospitality industry from 

safety and sanitation, mise en place, and even restaurant 
management.  

  
Currently, there are only 11 ProStart programs implemented in 

schools throughout Alaska. Over the past few months, we have seen 
numerous schools eliminate the culinary arts from their lists of 

academics due to budget cuts. This program is essential for creating 
opportunities for students to learn about incredible career 

opportunities in the hospitality industry, develop their skills, and make 
them want to stay or return to Alaska from wherever life takes them, 

and build their careers and futures.  

  
We are looking for help from our industry friends and members who 
have relationships with their local school boards or who would be 

interested in reaching out to their school board members to 
emphasize the importance in creating and educating a future work 

force by growing this vital program in our state. We will work directly 
with you to get the ProStart program into your local schools by 

partnering to educate and communicate with those who determine 
which school programs receive funding.  

  
Hospitality and tourism make up the second largest industry in 

Alaska, and a competent workforce continues to be our biggest need.  

  
Help us grow an incredible Alaskan workforce who may soon work for 

you by helping us grow the ProStart program! Contact BreeAnna 
Erickson at berickson@alaskacharr.com for more information, and 

visit https://www.alaskaprostart.org/.  

mailto:berickson@alaskacharr.com
http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZA94-2B9RuiW1CBKlHxwvNvl-2FKBJVYvwz-2BY58DYJl2TkDNsQTzNjlVsZrkpzlDS33b39R7VVWu-2FdcgZfWMTJlT7gXzL9zVOOCUkUFguW6U6UbbOj7KCdNWmMNTCyC3TU0i3kAv9veOYnb-2BrDom4HpJ6D7ClRF1FgNdcncw-2F-2B9xRDxog0M5OZKIH8UdbwM8KcVnksncgMpc7mxJcJpbPdpxOW3I0C3vBAps9V8gyHRKQBhiTAzFKLH0EWVHcil8mif8XtlPCdcCMyWatDDOiO3p6U2LLnP0djQTr7gpt8RsK1MBF-2Fx5lDwdI7XiXxeGkiCqQ3bGcV7eocsdJc6-2FKLjx8U8yi4fEE-2B-2FP1x8seHkbJ0IEhjxn9Km1QMp883l-2BLO4gUgpCf3tLr-2BdwsFKK-2Bq5ENSXnyqEX2CcM6d6Wpmnw-2Be39aoaluGJmvlw002KXj2HJq-2FfgsGOBLPZnM6jWfa4aB2i4RyfVpbtOBktBdn9HxnpS5Gl5TvLvUeegb2S1IHWkCnv9F4I4dH1NXggd-2FySxGPqcwIy3He9Xj0HppnnYXs3JSThs4tWUa8JJaDvavIM7GI5MpSnR4mYxmOgqNYDdK7tt62TZgbtYFSFSh3UxCdCaRdVF4-2BM8cr4GyFB1DQE56CNFpdpJWpMTdqlcZEx7TuvmhiRse-2FtdteuTnd6xlljFFz7dBo5ElrSm53X-2FEaPcon7iQZMX8AtxUQmXI1wS7ezk44gej5WTWA7khuX2LbJNohpNxL2uvm61DX7PdBGtUorD5Kz9AfMXYmypWmn8XarXulUl3N4ch8-2F9yPcbFBskRtk4XRwPo8MC4fWLD4O5-2FQzibXC9qa47RJDNAkD8B4fWBBdgmcbu8rXaLyrpnYZDmNZYs48mV4SLtkPKedDStTmYn6ZOhWo81BWG47AG05U-3D-_Np_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIWMTWGx5ptAZGIpCJu6t8u4DBtkT8SLlH5c-2F-2FfEmVwuZjRmn92xvrppyHxcxG7YFPaRmu4y2wvjN2NHtLn3EGt5-2F6-2FL3Mfc9hpuJ7AQU7HH3oKjjx2xoZ7uD5kjeTiStcYwT0Xhsa6dtHlzC3o-2BQ3OHfL5-2B4SjH6jPYTRBRXQtzKxVnqecNrnmmT2vezAAXKdA-3D


 

 

Alaska CHARR Membership  

  Have you appreciated all the resources CHARR has provided during 

this crisis? Do you want to have access to new benefits that will 
directly help your bottom line? Consider becoming a member so that 
we can continue to provide you the most up-to-date information and 
resources in addition to our regular fantastic benefits. Contact Rory 

McAllister, our Membership & Gaming Manager, for more information 
at 907-274-8133 or rmcallister@alaskacharr.com.  

 Help us in the fight to #saveAKhospitality! Together, we are 
#alaskastrong.  

 Join Today! 
 
 

mailto:rmcallister@alaskacharr.com
http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZA94-2B9RuiW1CBKlHxwvNvl-2FKBJVYvwz-2BY58DYJl2TkDNsQTzNjlVsZrkpzlDS33b39R7VVWu-2FdcgZfWMTJlT7gXzL9zVOOCUkUFguW6U6UbbznooGa1D9uhyZPjW9h-2FIRs9-2Bw0vDl1sat8J2ys1mSXjf3fDMbaFQcmh0sL8EU-2BM85hioZFhTVcS-2B-2FcqAvstRCJaOCMkoTDHYLFeyVgyh-2BKeRvX8nu1Mcm60hfu0laDbIEpcQ_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIWMTWGx5ptAZGIpCJu6t8u4OVBQ3T0W0OGnRAQr9nSCTBzDAZ3oBx-2BpS00J4Bih8e-2BWSMJIbgfNq002FQMmAlEM2Dkc55ZeF8JiVq3UHoL62OpFKuNyEaq48LdDAyv3oT9nC3UCzmAu8VHCAyH6AAPsx-2FBXEW0wea-2FKG7YEfLne5DQkQ5rWEUowMDvLezO7lU8-3D

